
From: Zielinski, Tony
To: Lee, Chris; Jorgensen, Arlene
Subject: Fwd: Logan Ave park
Date: Tuesday, September 05, 2017 7:50:22 PM

Chris,
  Please add this to the file in support of my resolution for the green space.
Thanks,
Tony Zielinski 

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: <jandawenner@milwpc.com>
Date: September 5, 2017 at 5:35:16 PM CDT
To: <tzieli@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: Logan Ave park

Dear Alderman Zielinski:

   I want to let you know that we are opposed to the designation of
the Logan Ave. block as park land. We are not able to attend the
Wednesday meeting on this issue, but I hope this helps in developing
your approach to this.

   Thanks also for you work on the Cop House approach. We think it
has some merit in reducing neighborhood crime.

   Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely,

James & Agnes Wenner
2429 S. Williams St.
Milwaukee, Wi 53207
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